
 

 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR THE SOUTH PASSAGE PROGRAM IN 2024 

The Goda Foundation is prepared to sponsor students to participate in the following program in 2024: 
 
¶ South Passage Voyage (Age restriction: 14+ years at time of leaving for the voyage) 

 
Students who are interested in applying for this program must provide an expression of interest via email 
to the Principal’s office via principalsoffice@ssc.qld.edu.au 
 
Students should research South Passage on www.southpassage.org.au and use this information in their 
application to address the reasons they believe they should be considered for the voyage.  These should 
include the skills and attributes they would bring to the team, how they believe this tour would help them 
to develop on a personal level and how they would use their newly developed skills to contribute to the 
Saint Stephen’s College and wider communities in the future. 
 
South Passage 2024 
 
The Goda Foundation will support students to participate in a South Passage voyage in 2024.  The voyage 
will run during the Easter school holidays from Monday 8 to Friday 12 April.  
 
The voyage will depart from and return to William Gunn Jetty in Manly, Brisbane, and will navigate both 
the sheltered southern waters and the more open waters to the north of Moreton Bay.  Weather 
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